Welcome to Mr. McCabe's Class!

Hello Fifth Graders!

I hope you had a fantastic summer! I hope you are as
excited about this upcoming year as I am. We will be in
Room 210.

Enclosed is a copy of the fifth grade supply list. I would
like everyone to try to be prepared for the first day of
school. Please make sure that your name is on your
supplies.

I expect a lot out of my fifth grade students, but there
are two things that are most important to me:

1) Be kind and respectful to me and all of your
classmates.

2) Try your best!

If you can follow these two rules, we are going to have an
unbelievable year!

I'm looking forward to working with all of you. I've heard
great things from your fourth grade teachers. I'll see you on
the first day of school. Enjoy the rest of your summer.

Sincerely,
M. P GI
Mr. Mc Cabe



